Maddi Kent-Fuller 21 Ventonlace, Grampound RD



1/10/2017

Dear Ransom Riggs,

I love your Miss Peregrines home for peculiar children movie I've seen it about one million times and love it. I've also read two of your books and am on the third one and I find them so different to the movie and love it more.

I'd love you to make a second one to go with the second book that would probably be the best thing to happen to me seen as I love both the books and the film. The only problem I have is that if younger children than me watch this film they may have nightmares because of the eyes missing and the hollow's. May I also add my favorite characters are Bronwyn – because of her epic strength I wish I had, and Emma – because of the way she controls fire. I did prefer Emma in the books because in the movie she has the air ability and it's not as cool.

So my end is to say that so many people love your film and book so why don't make another one but make the hollow's less scary and the movie would be perfect.

Yours sincerely,

Maddi Kent-Fuller